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PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Baldivis Gardens Primary School values close communication between classroom teachers and 
parents. One way we can do this is through parent teacher interviews. Interviews will take place in 
the week beginning Monday 24th June. You will have already received a connect notice to tell you 
how to book on line for your parent teacher meeting.  
 
This link will take you straight to the online booking form: 
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?code=rnjhc 
 

As advertised on Connect, our school will be closed from 12:00pm on Tuesday 25th June to allow 
staff additional time to meet with you to discuss your child’s progress.  
 
Please sign this note to indicate you are aware the school is closed and you have plans to collect 
your child from school at 12.00pm. We will provide supervision for those children remaining at 
school, although they will not be participating in the normal school timetable. No child will be 
dismissed at 12.00pm on Tuesday 25th June unless this note has been returned.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you need clarification on any of these matters.  
 
Kind Regards 

 
David Batt 
Principal 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------- 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
(Please return to the front office by Thursday 20

th
 June 2019) 

 

Student Name  

Year  

Room Number  

 
 
 I am aware the school is closed from 12 noon on Tuesday 25th June and I have made 

alternative arrangements for my child. 
 
 I cannot make alternative arrangements for my child and I request they be 

supervised on this afternoon. 
 

Parent 
Signature 

 Date 
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